
 

 

 

 

 

Are you self-employed / business owner with 

a long-term health condition or disability? 

Have you been affected by changes to 

disability and work-related benefits? 

 

We would like to invite you to take part in a research study about the 

impact of welfare reforms on working age disabled people who are self-

employed or business owners, conducted by researchers in Manchester 

Metropolitan University, Business School. 

The study aims to examine the likely impact of changes to disability and 

work-related benefits, such as Disability Living Allowance and Access to 

Work, on individual well-being, working practices and business 

performance. 

We are looking for potential participants – UK-based disabled self-

employed people and business owners – willing to take part in a 

confidential interview, face-to-face or over the telephone.  

The interview will take no more than one hour and can be scheduled at a 

convenient time and place. 

An executive summary of research findings will be made available to all 

participants.  

If you are interested in taking part, or would like more information, please 

contact Dr Eva Kašperová at e.kasperova@mmu.ac.uk or on 0161 247 

3037. 

  

Faculty of Business and Law 

mailto:e.kasperova@mmu.ac.uk

